
PAGE 6

To Jodi Cowen who was elected as Moderator. Jodi served as Associate Moderator this past
year, and Stewardship Team Representative the year prior.

To Tracy Greymont who was elected as Associate Moderator. Tracy served as Team
Representative for Liturgy this past year.

To Shandy Roehrig who was elected to a second term as Team Representative for Christian
Education.

To Jeanne Mantsch and Louise Mollinger who were elected as Team Representatives for
Community Outreach. Both have served on Church Council in various roles in the past.

To Nancy Hinneberg who was elected as Team Representative for Staff Support and
Review. 

To Matt Riemer who was elected as Team Representative for Stewardship. 

Our annual Spring Congregational Meeting was held on June 23. The primary item of
business was the election of Church Council Officers and Team Representatives. Every
Team Representative on Church Council submitted written reports as part of our 2023-
2024 Annual Report. You may click here for a summary of the meeting. Your new Church
Council (listed in full on page 13) starts on July 1. They meet on their regularly scheduled
second Thursday, July 11, at 6:30. Please take a moment to thank both the incoming and
outgoing Church Council members when you see them!

SPRING CONGREGATIONAL MEETING HELD ON JUNE 23

Congratulations to Our Incoming Council Members:

To Jason Jacque who is our outgoing Moderator. Jason served as Stewardship Team
Representative, then was appointed to the role of Associate Moderator for a year before
serving the last two as Moderator. 

To Eric Olson who served two terms as Team Representative for Community Outreach. 

To Ken Matthews who served as Team Representative for Staff Support and Review. 

Thank You to Our Outgoing Council Members:

CAMPERS AND MISSION TRIP GOERS SET OFF THIS MONTH
This month is a busy one for a handful of our members as they embark on camp and mission
trips. Please keep the following individuals in your prayers:

  - Elaina Perez and her friend, Josie Goetz. They are joining Lighthouse Youth Ministry on   
    their service trip to Madison July 14-17.

  - Joshua Jacque. Josh is joining Pilgrim UCC Grafton on a mission trip to Ohio to work on 
    Hiram Farm July 7-14.  The farm provides meaningful work for the individual growth of 
    people with Autism Spectrum Disorder and other developmental disabilities.

  - Simon Gilhooly, Kylee Olson, and Chloe Rychtik who will be spending
    a week at Daycholah Center on Green Lake for “Night Owl” camp
    at the end of the month.

https://www.portucc.org/FCC%20Annual%20Report%202023-2024.pdf
https://www.portucc.org/FCC%20Annual%20Report%202023-2024.pdf
https://www.portucc.org/Special%20Congregational%20Meeting%20Summary%20June%202024.pdf

